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                 Fads Committee Meeting 10th August
 
                Sheila welcomed everyone.
 
Apologies : Gavin
 
Future Productions  :
Christmas Panto. David has sent comprehensive information about the Pantomime Snow White and the seven dwarfs.  Helen has sent this out to members with the audition date Tuesday 24th August in the MENZIES Hall at 7.30 pm.     Jim Lightbody will be musical Director.
Rehearsals  will start Thursday 14th September.
The committee agreed to wholeheartedly support this venture.

Spring Plays,   
 A few ideas in the pipeline still.   It was agreed to have another play reading evening on Tuesday 5th September in the Green Room.
Some of the committee agreed to go to see The Wyrd Sisters at Edinburgh festival on Tuesday 22nd August.
Jonny discussed the fact they have obtained permission to perform "Journeys end" Kevin would Direct.
This would be next September 25th - 29th  2018
Kevin & Jonny plan to go to Ypres in the autumn to see a professional production of the play others welcome to do the same.
They would like to have a meeting with as many interested members as possible. This would set in motion the whole complicated business of forward planning.
We will try to encourage as many men and boys interested to attend this date.    Rosellen’s suggestion of womens input would also be developed.
Committee will try to contact folk for this. 
Suggested date for this is 29th September this year.   We should try to encourage especially our younger male members to attend.
    
Social Media - Helen still having a few problems with e- mails but working on it.
Putting club information on FADS Facebook when suitable might help, as members do use this resource.

 SCDA Festival 2018- 
Up date - 1 or 2 Teams
             One Act play Martin definitely wants to do “The Gnadiges Fraulein” by Tennessee Williams.
             Cindy still proposes to do Youth play. “Angst” by Stef Smith is still a possibility.
Committee agreed any other entries would just have to compete as FADS.
Starting another club invokes too many problems

  
      
  
Workshop with Carole :   Good response to Doodle poll.  Sheila will liaise with her to arrange 10th September date.
             
40th Anniversary decided to have a FAFTA like event in May 
             
Ladies toilet clean out:  went fairly well
Dunny clear out  TBA .  Lorna needs muscle power to help get flats etc she will need for pantomime.

 
New Humidifier Green Room is to be installed on a shelve above the sink.
This will be organised by the Hall committee.
 AOCB
Implication of Sports club Subscription rise.   No action this year but need to suggest raising our subscription at next years AGM.
Some of our members still need to pay this years subs.
                     
Table cloths update material now purchased. Treasurer reimbursed Helen £88. 
Fintry fun day 27th August can only happen if weather is good.

FADS coconut shy Helen getting coconut stands.
Lorna will lend their Gazebo, Jonny to source coconuts.
 
Sheila thanked Helen for hosting and closed the meeting.
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